
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Discussion and Approval to Fire Alarm at the Police Department 

Submitted By: Brandon L. Criss (Chief of Police) 

Date Submitted: September 27, 2024 

Work Session Date: October 7, 2024 

Council Meeting Date: October 7, 2024 

Background/History: The Forest Park Police Department operates around the clock, 365 days a 
year, and houses the Forest Park Municipal Court, E-911, the Criminal Investigations Section, 
and other administrative offices. The building at 320 Cash Memorial Boulevard is in need of a 
new fire alarm, as the current system is in disrepair. A new alarm is essential to ensure the 
safety of everyone who occupies or visits the facility. 
 
To address this urgent need and for standardization, Ultimate Security has been selected as 
the vendor for this project. The total cost for the repair and installation will be $19,500.00. This 
project will be funded through the American Rescue Plan Act (A.R.P.A.). Line Item # 253-24-

1535-52-1003 

 
  

 

Cost: $ 19,500 Budgeted for:  Yes X No 

Financial Impact: $19,500 

 

Action Requested from Council: 

Discussion and Vote for Approval   

 


